
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

JACK TIZARD SCHOOL 
South Africa Road, London W12 7PA 
Telephone:      020 8735 3590 
E-mail:             jt@jacktizard.lbhf.sch.uk 
Website:         www.jacktizard.lbhf.sch.uk 
Headteacher:  Francesca Smith 
 
VAT number:  GB226647061 

Dear Applicant 
 
Thank you for considering joining the Jack Tizard School team. We are a truly special 
community who continually put the pupils at the heart of all that we do. By joining 
Jack Tizard School you will: 
 

• Be a part of a driven and enthusiastic staff team 
• Have access to high quality professional development  
• Contribute to making a real and meaningful difference to the lives of our 

pupils.  
 
As well as very high standards of pupil progress, safeguarding is of paramount 
importance to us. You will be required to have an enhanced DBS disclosure in 
accordance with current legislation and undertake regular safeguarding training.  
 
We are committed to providing a workplace which gives employees the opportunity 
to be part of a diverse, inclusive and vibrant community. 
 
We welcome visits from prospective candidates as part of their application process.  
If you would like to visit our school or have an informal conversation before you 
submit your application, please contact the School Business Manager, Jo Grenfell, 
sbm@jacktizard.lbhf.sch.uk 
 
We are excited to learn more about you and how you can contribute to our school 
community. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Francesca Smith 
Headteacher 
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